
 
 

 

May 2013 

 

 

Dear Colleague 

 

Introducing Find Your Midwife 

 

 

Find Your Midwife is a new website service that allows you or the women you work with 

to quickly and easily find a midwife. The service has been developed by the New Zealand 

College of Midwives with funding from the Ministry of Health. If you log onto the 

website www.findyourmidwife.co.nz now you will see how user-friendly it is. With a few 

clicks of a mouse, the service enables women to locate local midwives available on their 

due date, rather than having to make multiple telephone calls.  

 

www.findyourmidwife.co.nz 

 

• has a due date calculator 

 

• searches for midwives by due date, locality, preferred place of birth (hospital, 

birthing centre or home) 

 

• shows only midwives who hold a current Annual Practising Certificate, are 

members of the New Zealand College of Midwives and are currently practising 

 

• provides up-to-date information - each midwife’s month-by-month availability is 

regularly updated 

 

• provides written profiles of each midwife and contact details 

 

• has a ‘print list’ option for women who don’t have a computer  

 

The site includes information on New Zealand’s midwifery-led maternity care system 

and contact details for feedback and further information or if you would like to order 

promotional material. If you have a website of your own please consider adding a link to 

Find Your Midwife and we attach a logo with this note to accompany this.  

 

We are sure that the service will be a great help to you and the women you work with. 
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